
   SERVICE FOR THE LORD’S DAY 

January 20, 2019 

~2nd Sunday of Epiphany ~ 

 

*Prelude: Like A River Glorious  

Apostolic Greeting 

      Leader:  The Lord be with you!  
      People:  And also with you! 

Welcome and Announcements 

Minute for Missions: Heartbeats 

Prayer of Preparation, Praise and Adoration  

*Hymn #562 Be Thou My Vision 

Sharing of Joys & Concerns 

Pastoral Prayer & the Lord's Prayer  

Children’s Time 

Scripture: Acts 9:1-10 

*Hymn #779 I’ll Fly Away 

Scripture: Acts 9:11-19 

Message: Saul to Paul 

Offering of Gifts 

Offertory:  Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus 

*Prayer of Dedication 

*Hymn #596 I Surrender All 

*Charge, Blessing & Sending with Peace 

      Leader:  The peace of Christ be with you!  
      People:  And also with you! 

Postlude: On Eagle's Wings 

We want to thank our guest pianist today, Thom Ogilvie, 
for sharing his talents with us.  We appreciate you! 

 
 

~This Week at 1st Presbyterian~ 
 

SUNDAY, January 20 
9:15 to 10:15 am Sunday School 
10:15 to 10:45 am - Coffee Hour 
10:45 to Noon – Worship 
 
TUESDAY, January 22 
12:00 pm - Spark Lunch 
8:00 pm – NA Meeting 
 
WEDNESDAY, January 23 
9:00 am - Y Backpack Delivery 
 
THURSDAY, January 24 
6:00 pm – Father Factor  
6:30 pm – Session 
6:30 pm – NA Meeting 
7:00 pm – Women’s AA Meeting  
 
SUNDAY, January 27 
9:15 to 10:15 am Sunday School 
10:15 to 10:45 am - Coffee Hour 
10:45 to Noon – Worship 
Election of Church Officers in Sanctuary 
 
 

This Sunday, 01-20~ Liturgist: Ed Jobes; Sound Room: Ted 
Brace; Extended Church: Priscilla Hare; Money Counters: Carol 
Floyd, Rose Gibson; Nursery: Diane Dodson; Children's Sermon: 
Barb Jobes; Greeters: Karen Sillin, Kenita Keck, Christa Brace, 
Barb Jobes; Coffee Hour: Peggy and Sam Lieb 
 
Next Sunday, 01-27~ Liturgist: Barb Jobes; Sound Room: Sam 
Lieb; Extended Church: Diana Brand; Money Counters: Karen 
Fish, Sandy Noland; Nursery: Sarah Bowles; Children's Sermon: 
Tina Angeletti; Greeters: Ron Noland, Sandy Noland, Keith Hare, 
Lois Spangler; Coffee Hour: Kenita Keck 



~ Prayer Requests~ 
-Melissa Hare-(Keith’s brother Bruce’s wife) pending surgery Feb 6th to 
stop spinal fluid leak, pray for miraculous healing, energy, pain to stop. 

-The Poulnott Family – (Deb Blamer’s daughter) safe travel 
mercies from North Carolina to Newark. 
-Ann Robinson- upcoming surgery – pre-op tests 1-17 
-Danielle(Carol Floyd's Granddaughter) who is in Jacksonville 
at the Mayo Clinic trying to develop a plan for her health. 
-Tracee Barr is sick with respiratory virus. 
-Kelsie- who is in need of a new job. 
-Travis – is home and doing well.  His medication was an issue. 
-Richard Wells –a dear friend of the Angelettis’ has been 
diagnosed with lung cancer. 
-Carolyn Durr – for recovery from full knee replacement 1/3 
-Judy Hayes – continues to improve, this is such a praise! 
-Martha Post is having kidney issues 
-Charlie – (Kenita’s Step Father) has lymphoma-needs hip surgery 
-Gary DeWeese’s sister-in-law –Wilma starting chemo  
-Erica -who is dealing with cancer 
-Karen Dishon had stroke like symptoms maybe from chemo-
having rehab at Dodd Hall OSU. Chemo is discontinued for now.  
-Jim Snyder – another blood clot in his lung 
-Mike Abrams - friend of Tracee Barr just diagnosed with cancer, 
pray for strength and God’s will. 
-Jennifer Cook – pray for her salvation and addiction issues 
-Becky- (Treesha Danune’s Sister) is nearing the end, but at peace. 

  ~ Long Term Prayer Needs~ 
-Kay Kittle – Tracee Barr’s Mother is having a difficult time. 
-Penny Ellsworth – Surgery went well and she is home now. 
-Roy Wilson- advanced leukemia 
-Dan Dean -to receive a new organ transplant/improvement  
-Sonny (Valerie’s Husband), who has prostate cancer. 
-Shirley (Barb Jobes’ Mom), who has lung cancer 

-Jim Wilson having treatments for kidney cancer  
-Linda Henry who has colon cancer. 
      ~ Our Members in need of Special Care~ 
Dee Barber, Tracee Barr, Carol Denison, Travis Edwards, Nancy 
Johnson, Donna Kinney, Jean Nichols, Barb Ryan, Lovona Parkhill, 
Phyllis Walker. 
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Beginning in January the Adult Sunday School 
will study “The Rock, the Road and the Rabbi”, a 

6-week DVD-based study filmed in the Holy 

Land. 

Please join us as we visit Bethlehem, Nazareth, 

Capernaum, Galilee, Mount of Olives, and 

Jerusalem. The study guide is $8.00 and the book 

is $13.50. Please see Peggy if you would like to 

order either of these. 

Choir Director Needed - The Church is in need of a new Choir 
Director. A full job description is available on the church’s website. 
Please share this with anyone who might be interested.  

Church Organist Needed – The Church is in need of a new 
Organist.  Please share this with anyone who might be interested.  
 

Giving Envelopes are available in the back of the sanctuary if you 
have not already received yours, please pick them up. 
 

Thank you from Evangelism and Outreach – Bottles for Life 
amount given last year was $461.00.   
 

Father Factor begins – January 24th at 6:00 pm thru 3/24.  
Please sign up at the back of the sanctuary to bring the 
refreshments. 
 

Election of Officers - A congregational meeting will be held 
January 27th after worship in the sanctuary for the election of 
church officers. The Nominating Committee has nominated: Linda 
Smith & Barb Jobes to fill the two open positions on Session. Ed 
Jobes has agreed to serve a second term. Nominations for Elder 
can be brought from the floor during the meeting, but any 
nominations must have the person's prior consent to being 
nominated. 
 

Souper Bowl Contest and Food Drive – Sunday, Feb 3rd 
following worship.  Enter your best soup with Priscilla for a 
chance to win the coveted “Golden Spoon” award.  
 

Lunch Bunch Begins Feb 20th – Meet at Olive Garden at noon 
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The Annual Congregational Meeting will be held on March 10th 
after worship in Fellowship Hall. For more information regarding 
the Annual Congregational Meeting please see this month's 
newsletter, see Pastor Steve or one of the church's active Elders. 
 

 
 

ALPHA update! - Alpha is returning, but will be held at the Look 
Up Center (the former Hazelwood School on O’Bannon)!!! We 
were invited to hold Alpha there and we are thrilled with the 
opportunities God has in store for us. We will be meeting on 
Thursdays, beginning February 21st. The format is the same 
(meal, video, discussion), just the location will be different.  Please 
be praying for this ministry, ask God to show you someone to 
bring with you. 

The first Alpha training will be held at the church on Monday, 
Feb. 18th at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall at First Presbyterian. 
 

Camp Akita Winter Youth Retreat - The retreat is February 22-
24, 2019 and is open to all youth from 6th-12th grade. Deadline to 
sign up will be January 31. 
  
The Millers Boston International Student Ministry Newsletter 
–for anyone who is interested there are copies of the 2018 Wrap- 
Up Newsletter on the sign-up table in the back of the sanctuary. 
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